feet of sidewalks along the westerly side of Route 69 from Town Hall to the Hartford Health Care plaza.
We are just weeks away from awarding the construction bid for the installation of the first sidewalks in
town with construction expected to begin in spring 2021.

Receiving the CCGP grant would allow the Town of Prospect to complete a full circuit of sidewalks
through the center of town and the most heavily developed areas of our business district, giving our
community a safer and more pedestrian-friendly environment. Constructing these sidewalks will help us
realize our goal to achieve the vision of safely connecting our community spaces, schools, parks, churches,
businesses, and municipal offices, as well as promote an active, healthy lifestyle. Most importantly, we are
certain that utilizing these grant funds as proposed will enhance the pride and enjoyment of life in our
small town for all who live in, work in or visit the Town of Prospect.

We sincerely appreciate your consideration.

Very truly yours,

and
Members of the Prospect Town Council:

Jeffrey Slapikas, Chairman Stanley Pilat, Vice-Chairman Richard Blanc
Theresa Cocchiola Graveline Lawrence Fitzgerald Stephanie Lusas-Kolodziej
Paul Murray Megan Patchkofsky Patricia Sullivan Geary



